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MAR 2 0 2013

Mr. David C. Linton, Attorney at Law
314 Romaine Spring View
Fenton, MO 63026

RE:  Lake Perry Service Company
Dear Mr. Linton,

On February 14, 2019, the Missouri Department of Natural Resources received copies of
“Articles of Incorporation and By-Laws of the Lake Perry Service Company” for review
pursuant to sections 393.825.3 and 393.900.3, RSMo. Prior to obtaining permits to provide
related services, the aforementioned statutes require articles of incorporation and by-laws be
submitted to the Department for review to determine if all statutory requirements are met
regarding the formation of nonprofit sewer and nonprofit water companies, respectively.

The Department has reviewed Lake Perry Service Company’s articles of incorporation and
by-laws and finds they meet the requirements set forth in sections 393.825 to 393.861 for
nonprofit sewer companies and the requirements set forth in section 393.900 to 393.951 for
nonprofit water companies. The Department hereby authorizes Lake Perry Service Company to
provide sewer and water services within the service area defined in Exhibit A of the articles of
incorporation.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this authorization, please contact Mr. Michael
Abbott by phone at 573-526-5781 or by email at michael.abbott@dnr.mo.gov for questions

regarding sewer permitting requirements or Mr. Maher Jaafari by phone at 573-751-1127 or by
email at maher jaafari@dnr.mo.gov for any questions regarding water permitting requirements.

Sincerely,

WATER PROTECTION PROGRAM

Chris Wieberg
Director
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c: Mr. David Lamb, Chief, Public Drinking Water Branch
Mr. Jim Merciel, Public Service Commission
General Counsel’s Office
Southeast Regional Office
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